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Appointment of Chief Financial Officer  
 
 
Visionflex Group Limited (the Company) is pleased to advise that it has appointed James Aulsebrook as its new Chief 
Financial Officer, effective from 14 February 2024.  
 
James is a Chartered Accountant with over 10 years’ experience leading and transforming financial operations in an ASX listed 
environment. For the past 7 years, he has served as the Chief Financial Officer of Jcurve Solutions Limited (ASX: JCS), during 
a period which saw multiple acquisitions and international expansion.  
 
Commencing his career as an auditor at PricewaterhouseCoopers, James is a former finalist in the prestigious CEO Magazine 
Awards, CFO of the Year award category and completed a Commerce/Science Degree at the University of New South Wales.  
 
Commenting on the appointment, Joshua Mundey, Visionflex Group CEO “James brings a comprehensive skill set 
encompassing accounting, financial reporting, treasury, tax, M&A due diligence and corporate governance. He joins us at an 
exciting time for the company and his experience will enable us to further capitalise on the growth opportunities for 
Visionflex in the year ahead.”  
 
Expressing his enthusiasm for the appointment, James stated, “I am particularly excited about the prospect of joining the 
Visionflex Group leadership team at a time of significant potential. The impressive Q1 results underscore the strong recent 
turnaround in the financial performance under the new leadership team and provide a solid foundation for Australian 
expansion and international growth opportunities. With industry-leading innovative healthcare technology solutions, I look 
forward to contributing to the success of Visionflex.” 
 

___ 

For more information, please contact: 
 

Joshua Mundey – CEO 
 

E: jmundey@visionflex.com 
W: https://www.visionflex.com.au 

 
This announcement was approved for release by the Board of Directors. 
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